
 

### 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE           

 

 

FirstCare Health Plans Names New CFO 
 
 

 

AUSTIN, Texas (January 17, 2017) – Today, officials at FirstCare Health Plans announced 

the appointment of Jeff Rayl as the organization’s new chief financial officer (CFO), 

effective January 9, 2017.  

 

“With his proven experience and service to the organization, Jeff was the right choice to fill 

this position, and I thank him for his loyal service to FirstCare,” said FirstCare President and 

CEO Darnell Dent. “Jeff shares our core belief that all Texans and our communities should 

be healthy, and his financial expertise will continue to improve the effectiveness of our 

organization so that we may continue delivering first-rate health care coverage and 

services to our members.” 
 

Rayl brings over 15 years of experience in financial reporting and analysis. Since joining 

FirstCare in 2009, he has made significant contributions to the organization through 

construction of a solid financial reporting and accounting capability, an investment 

portfolio strategy, and a strong health plan capitalization process. Rayl holds a bachelor’s 

degree in Accounting from Metropolitan State University in Minneapolis/St. Paul, 

Minnesota.  

 

In his new role, Rayl will continue serving on FirstCare’s Finance and Operations 

Committee of the Board and will have executive leadership oversight over the 

organization’s finance, accounting, enrollment, underwriting and actuarial services areas. In 

this capacity, he will also continue reporting directly to Dent and acting as a vital member 

of FirstCare’s strategic leadership team. 

 

Rayl will continue to be based out of FirstCare’s headquarters in Austin, Texas. 
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